
Birthdays
8/3 Addisyn Johnson
8/3 Kennedy Rachels
8/5 Cameron Brown
8/7 Asher Soto
8/8 Christian Tebbe
8/9 Christopher Braddock
8/9 Keegan Douberly
8/9 Katherine Page
8/9 Palmer Pinchera
8/9 Cannon Roemer
8/16 Micah Pannucci
8/20 Evan Witzel
8/22 Betsie Allison
8/22 Sebastian Jimenez
8/22 Greyson Oye
8/22 Crew Ziesk
8/22 Ridley Ziesk
8/26 Harlowe Weber
8/28 River Best
8/28 Nolan Simon Houston
8/28 Avery Pierce

Staff Birthdays
8/6 Ms. Ari
8/12 Ms. Debbie
8/27 Ms. Elenie
8/30 Ms. Magui

Dates to Remember
To view our school calendar.
  

9/1 Labor Day- No School

Dear Parents,

We are so excited to welcome all of our wonderful students and families
back to Faith Fellowship Academy for another amazing school year! The
classrooms are buzzing with energy, laughter, and curiosity as we dive
into new adventures together. We can already tell this year will be
filled with lots of fun, learning, and special memories.

This year, our chapel theme is extra special—Bluey! We’ll be using the
beloved characters from Bluey to help us learn important life lessons
about kindness, teamwork, patience, honesty, and more. Each month,
we’ll explore stories and activities that inspire us to be our very best,
both inside and outside the classroom.

From creative projects and hands-on activities to chapel time and
outdoor play, there’s so much to look forward to. We are confident that
this will be a year full of growth, joy, and meaningful moments.
Here’s to a fantastic year ahead—let’s make it the best one yet!

In His love, 
Ms. Carissa
 Director

Partnering Together Through the Matthew 18 Principle

At FFA, we believe the best way to address concerns or questions about your
child’s classroom is by speaking directly with your child’s teacher or the
school director. This follows the biblical guidance of the Matthew 18
principle, fostering open, respectful communication and preserving the unity
of our school family.
While social media “mom’s groups” can be a place for sharing, they often lack
full context and can lead to misunderstandings. Direct communication allows
us to provide accurate information and work together for your child’s best
experience.
We truly value our partnership with you and invite you to connect with your
child’s teacher or with the school director any time you have a question or
concern. Together, we can continue to make Faith Fellowship Academy a place
where children and families feel welcomed, supported, and loved.
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